Safety Meeting
June 4, 2024

Present: Robert Finster, Superintendent/Elementary Principal; Eric Luther, MS/HS Principal;

Heather Sullivan, HTA Co-President; Kelly Avallone, HSEA President; Amy Frost, Business
Office Manager, Jolie Snider, Secretary to the Superintendent; Angela Robert, Transportation
Supervisor; Don Snider, Director of Building and Grounds; Eric Schmitt, SRO; Sheryl Tuttle-
Lamb, Curriculum Coordinator and Kate Fenlong, Guidance Counselor

- M. Finster presented the Workplace Violence Prevention Training video to members
present. He stated this is a new requirement and is mandated for all employees to view
upon their hire and annually thereafter.

- Mr. Luther discussed developing a Code Blue and Code Red Team. The Code Blue
Team would be for a medical emergency and Code Red Team would be for crowd
control.

- It was discussed there is one Hold in Place drill that needs to be completed for the 2023-
2024 school year.

- Mr. Luther discussed that all Coaches will need to have a designated Safety Plan that will
identify Plan A and Plan B is case of an emergency. They will be required to complete a
practice drill with their team prior to 50% of their season being complete.

Respectfully submitted,

J ol'(é nider, Secretary to the Superintendent




